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Man Shot; Suspects in Custody 
 
Monday, October 24, 2016, just before 6:00 p.m., a male was shot near his residence in the 300 
block of Mockingbird Lane in Highland Village.  The victim was treated at a local hospital and 
released. Witnesses identified the shooter and his female passenger before they fled in a 
vehicle registered to the passenger. The suspects were located through investigative efforts 
with the Denton County Sheriff’s Department, the Texas Rangers, and Federal Law 
Enforcement. Arrest warrants were obtained for both individuals and they were taken into 
custody without incident by the Oklahoma City Police Department during the early morning 
hours on Tuesday, October 25, 2016.  
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